APPEAL

After the despicable crime that was committed against four innocents in
Katrmaya on the 28th of April 2010, we strongly condemn the Lebanese State
and its security system. Through its irresponsible reaction, it has brought the
citizens to perpetrate another crime, which is not less horrible and atrocious.
We also condemn and refuse the behaviour of the villagers who have kidnapped
the suspect, killing him under appalling conditions in front of the security forces,
the other villagers and their kids, and the present media.

What happened reminded us of the worst nightmares of the war.

Isn’t this a consequence of the confessional, racist, tribal and regional
instigations that our tv-screens and other media diffuse, and of the declarations
that our politicians never end to revive?

Is this the future we want to build for our children?

We invite everyone who reads this appeal to forward it to all the Lebanese and
non-Lebanese citizens that live in the country or abroad.

The more we are, the stronger we will become.

Together we can put an end to the cycle of violence and we will construct
peace.
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